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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT July 22, 1981

Mr. John H. Hargrove

Special Assistant to Vice President
for Fiscal Affairs

North Texas State University

N.T. Box 13763

Denton, Texas 76203

Dear John:
Thank you for your note of congratulations of July 17,
1981 relative to my being named acting president of

The University of Texas at Tyler.

Certainly, your offer of assistance during my tenure
is appreciated. I am finding this role, along with
my other responsibilities, quite a challenge, but an
enjoyable one.

John, I am sorry we did not have the opportunity to
"visit" more in El Paso. I would have enjoyed hear-
ing about all the new developments at North Texas.

Again, thank you for your kind letter. It is always

good to hear from you.
/§Ihc ely,

(A

/
"John R. Sawyer
Acting President

JRS:rc
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JrFICE OF
NORTH TEXAS STATE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT

DENTON, TEXAS 76203

JUL 22 1981

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT
For FisCAL AFFAIRS

July 17, 1981

Mr. John R. Sawyer
Acting President
University of Texas

at Tyler
3900 University Boulevard
Tyler, Texas

Dear John:

Just a note of congratulations on your new assign-
ment as Acting President. As you know, John Carter
had that assignment twice and contrary to what he
might tell publically, I think he enjoyed the chal-
lenge and was most appreciative of the confidence
his colleagues had in him. I'm sure you feel the
same way.

Let us know if we can help.

John H. Hargrove

Special Assistant to
Vice President for Fiscal
Affairs

JHH:sr

N.T. Box 13763
817/788-2055
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